
 

 

    TERM 3 Week 6 2022 

FROM THE OFFICE   
 

ABSENT NOTES: Please ring the school when your child is sick or provide a 
note. If your child has been away for an extensive length of time please provide a 
Doctors Certificate. Sick notes can also be emailed to the school. 

 

HATS: All students need to wear a school hat. Hats are $15 each and are  

available from the office. We follow a NO HAT, NO PLAY policy.  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM: Please make sure that all students are in full school   

Uniform .We have second hand  jumpers and jackets that you are welcome to 
come and look through. Uniforms need to paid for on the day of purchase either 
with cash or a parent online payment. 

 

 

Well-Being Day 

Next Wednesday the 31
st of

 August we will be holding a Well-Being Day where our students will 

be taking part in several activities based around the start of our new mural which will be painted 

at the front of the school. The artist who will be painting the mural is Luke Kelly, who is a local 

artist from the Macdonald Valley area. 

The Well-Being Day is part of the recent Resilience Grant/Mural Project that Mrs Daly has  

organised for our school . 

Hopefully, we may be able to get a few other areas (such as water tanks, the pump building etc) 

painted in the future.  

  

                                                                                                                      

COLO HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOL    —    EFFORT AND INTEGRITY 



 

 

COLO HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOL    —    EFFORT AND INTEGRITY 

 

 

Hawkesbury Athletics Carnivals 

Since the last newsletter, the school has competed at two Athletics Carnivals: Small 

Schools and Zone. 

 

 

 

We have had some great results! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hawkesbury Small Schools 

 
 

Hawkesbury Zone Carnival 

Loki 2nd Shot put and 2nd Discus 

PJ 3rd Shot put and 3rd discus 

Natalie 4th Long Jump 

Will 2nd High Jump 

Relay Team- 

Nat, Zach, Will and PJ 

4th 



 

 

 
Mrs Webb- Long Service Leave 

We welcomed back Mrs Webb this week from her recent leave and 

visit to New Zealand. 

 I would like to thank Mrs Daly for her work on K12 during this time. 

As much as the kids were happy to get Mrs Webb back; the class 

really enjoyed their time with Mrs Daly. 

 

 

 
 

Colour Fun and Open Day 

On Wednesday the 21
st of

 September, we will be holding our Open Day for Parents. Parents 

can visit the classrooms as well as participate in the Colour Fun walk, organised by the P&C. 

This is not a fundraiser, this is just a day of fun for the students, parents, friends, and staff. 

We had a Colour Fun day in 2019, which was a messy, but enjoyable day. 

 

 

The timetable for the day is:  

 

 
 
On the day students will need to bring and wear a 
white shirt so 
the colour 
can be 
seen. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

10:30am Open classrooms 
  

11:30am Morning Tea 
  

12:00pm Colour Run 
  

1:30pm Lunch -provided by P&C 
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CONGRATULATIONS to Kaylee in Kindergarten who has taken on the challenge to read as 
many books as she can in the month of August to raise money through the MS Readathon.  
Kaylee has a very close family member living with MS and was interested in raising money 
for the cause. On top of the MS read a thon Kaylee also participated in the Premiers Reading 
Challenge at school. You are doing an amazing job. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The next P&C Meeting will be held on Wednesday 14

th
 September 2022. The meeting 

will be held at school and will begin at 3:30pm. 
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Don’t forget Apple Slinky Wednesdays 
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KINDERGARTEN 2023 

 

Enrol now for Kindergarten 2023 

 

* Story time Thursday 15th September and Thursday 

22nd September 
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• Well Being Day 31st August 

• Kinder 2023 Story Time 15th & 22nd September 

• Open Day, Colour Fun and lunch provided 21st September 

• 23rd September last day of term 3 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Glenn Ellis 

Principal 

 
Congratulations  

to our   
“Star Students” 
Abby and Loki 

 
  Every assembly we announce the star 

student. 

 A Star Student represents the best qualities of  

RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY and PERSONAL BEST. 

We hope all students can strive to achieve this award throughout the year 

and continue demonstrate these fine skills. 

“At Colo Heights Public School, we are Responsible and Respectful 
students, who strive to do our Personal Best”.  
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